
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 September 2022 

  So much electricity is expended by keeping stair lights on in 

blocks of flats in the middle of the night when very few 

people are coming and going. I understand that, where the 

Council pays for the provision and maintenance of stair 

lighting, consideration is being given by officers to the 

installation of movement sensors so that lighting would be 

on only when people are moving in the stair. 

Question (1) How many stairwells is the Council responsible for lighting? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Would this be a suitable project to finance from the Council’s 

Spend to Save fund? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If so, when is a proposal likely to be presented to the 

Finance & Resources Committee for consideration? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


